
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY BULLETIN 

Sunday 6th June 2021 
Corpus Christi 

 

Weekly Collection:£1372.00  

Recent Expenditure: 

Sanitising Products for the 

church £96.00 

 

Thank you for supporting 

our parish. 

 
This week’s Sanctuary Lamp 

will burn for a special 
intention. 

 

 

                          

 
      WEEKLY MASS 

SCHEDULE 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

 (Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

 

Daily and Sunday Mass: Currently, there is no obligation to 
attend Mass on Sundays or Holy Days.  Please do not enter the 
Church if you are feeling unwell. The Church will remain open 
between 9am-6pm each day for Private/Personal Prayer. Thank-you 
for wearing face coverings at all times on Church grounds and 
within St Patrick’s Church. We regret that the sacristy remains 
closed and bathroom facilities are only available during Mass times. 
Please sanitise your hands as you enter and leave the Church and 
before and after using the Shrines. Always maintain a distance of at 
least two metres between you and people who are not part of your 
household.  
Funerals: The number permitted to attend funerals will be 
determined following individual risk assessments which will 
establish variable capacity, with no pre or post funeral gatherings on 
Church grounds. While in the Church, everyone must be seated 
individually, with family or with others who are part of their bubble. 
Funerals will continue to be streamed for others to watch at home.  
Anniversary/Special Intention Masses and Sanctuary Lamp 
Intentions. Please book via email or telephoning the office.  
Parish Office: Office opening hours are Tuesday to Thursday, 
from 10am-4pm. Please note the emergency mobile is for 
emergencies only. 
First Holy Communion: Congratulations to the children from St 
Mary’s primary school, who celebrated their First Holy Communion 
yesterday. Please keep the pupils of St Patrick’s Primary school in 
your prayers this week as they prepare to celebrate their First Holy 
Communion next Saturday. 
Graveyard and Finance Committee: There will be a meeting on 
Tuesday 8th June to discuss plans for the extension of the graveyard 
and the feedback received from St Marys Consultation process. 
P7 School Leavers Mass: There will be a special mass on 
Wednesday 16th June at 10am for all the children who are leaving 
our primary schools. Please remember to keep the children doing 
exams in your prayers. 

May my heart rejoice in your love, O Lord. 
Let me live each day anew. 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

We welcome Iarlaith recently baptised into our Parish Family. 
Baptism: Baptisms are permitted within strict guidelines. Please email the office for a booking form 
and more details. Baptisms take place the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month at 12 noon, with only one 
child/family per allocated Sunday.  
Weddings: Weddings are permitted in the Church under strict guidelines. Following recent changes 
to the Health Protection Regulations the number permitted to attend weddings is to be determined 
following individual risk assessments. Whilst on church property attendees must follow guidance and 
adhere to policies and procedures put in place to ensure the safety of all.  All couples must contact Fr 
Declan six months before the date of their wedding to arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. 
Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course. A Wedding Mass is only offered to those 
who attend Church regularly.  
 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Aideen Brady                                            Months Mind Mass on Sunday 6 th June at 11am                                            

Margaret Weir                                           Lucia McGrath                                                             

Harry Magee 

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME: 

Kevin McStravick(5)                                 Anniversary Mass on Saturday 5th June at 7pm 

Brian Doris                                               Anniversary Mass on Tuesday 8 th June at 7pm 

John Magee                                              Anniversary Mass on Thursday 10 th June at 7pm 

Frances McDonald                                    Anniversary Mass on Sunday 13th June at 9am 

Maurice Fitzpatrick                                   Anniversary Mass on Sunday 13th June at 11am 

Sheila McGeown(28)                                John McAlinden 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

The second collection this week is the Monthly Stipend. 

Request for Copies of Baptism, Confirmation or Marriage Certificates - From time to time, 
many people find it necessary to request a copy of a Certificate of Baptism, or a record of their 
Confirmation or Marriage in Church. Most commonly, this will be in connection with a marriage 
or a school application. In order to comply with the requirements of the Data Protection Act, all 
such requests need to be made in writing and certificates can only be issued to those named on 
the record. Forms for requests of copy certificates can be obtained by emailing the  
parish office. There will be an administration fee to cover the added costs.  
Popes Intentions: Each year, the Holy Father asks for our prayers for a specific intention each 
month. You are invited to answer the Holy Father's request and to join with many people 
worldwide in praying for this intention each month. The Holy Fathers intention for the month of 
June is the beauty of marriage.                                                                                                                         
Let us pray for the young people who are preparing for marriage with the support  
of a Christian community. May they grow in love,  
with generosity, faithfulness and patience. 
 


